
 

 
 

Quicksticks Hockey Tournament 

  

 

 
On 19 May, 6 of our Year 6 students represented BWA in 
a Quick Sticks Hockey Tournament at Spencer Hockey Club.  

 
The tournament was focused on increasing engagement in 
the sport and creating competition for students who had 

never taken part in hockey competition before.   

Our students outperformed all expectations on them as they 
came home with a winning 2-1-1 record.  

 
The students thoroughly enjoyed the day and represented 
the school with maturity and joy. Well done super stars!  


